
 
The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 
Chair                                                                   Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations         House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307, The Capitol                                       1036 Longworth HOB  
Washington, D.C. 20515                               Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 

This letter is requesting funding for the Multi Lakes Water and Sewer Authority Pollution 

Prevention Project. The entity to receive funding for this project is Multi Lakes Water and Sewer 

Authority, located at 12088 N. Territorial Road, Dexter, Michigan 48130. Funding for this project would 

allow for the acquisition of new equipment, specifically a new influent screen, high performance vacuum 

controllers and plungers, and a new HVAC system to better remove pollutants, prevent infiltration, and 

improve biological processes. This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will 

strengthen compliance with water quality standards, reduce PFAS, improve performance during the 

colder winter months, and benefit the 1500 households Multi Lakes Water and Sewer Authority serves.  

 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 
 

This letter certifies that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. Thank you for your consideration of this request.  
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Debbie Dingell  

Member of Congress 

May 9, 2024 


